
 

CSP Emerald Society's 
22nd Annual St. Patrick's Day Dinner/Dance and Celebration 

 

Scholarship Fund Raiser  

Aqua Turf - Southington  

Saturday, March 9, 2024 

6:30 PM - 11:30 PM 
(Cocktail Hour 6:30 to 7:30)  

(Wagon Room) 
  

Traditional Irish Dinner and then some... 
Corn Beef, Chicken a la Catherine, potatoes, cabbage, carrots, salads, rolls, coffee,  

dessert, etc... all served family style. 

Open bar during Cocktail hour 
FREE beer and wine including Guinness all evening. 

DJ Arian, who is an ultra-high-end DJ is donating his services for the fourth year in  
a row!! He is guaranteed to get your feet moving on the dance floor! 

CSP Emerald Society apparel for sale  

Price: $65.00 per person 

Get a group of friends together and join us for a night to remember!!  
No tickets sold at the door, all payments due by March lst. 

We are also looking for raffle gifts and donations to  

support our Scholarship Awards and charitable giving. 

Make checks payable to "CSP Emerald Society":  

CSP Emerald Society, PO Box 1953, Meriden, CT 06450 

Please include the number of people in your party!!   

Any questions, contact Rob Boroski – rob2123@aol.com 

Dale Hourigan – dhour6@yahoo.com 

John Long – jlong12696@gmail.com 

DJ Thompson – Djthompson41@comcast.com 







 

 

 

Friends,  

On Saturday evening, March 9, 2024, the Connecticut State Police Emerald Society (CSPES) 

will host its Annual St. Patrick's Day Dinner Dance  at the Aqua Turf Restaurant in 

Southington, CT. This event is one of the CSPES' major fundraisers for the year. Proceeds 

from the dinner dance will provide our Foundation with funds that will support many 

deserving charities and also assist law enforcement individuals/families in need throughout the 

year. 

In 2010, our not for profit organization initiated the CSPES Foundation Scholarship 
Fund (John Foley Memorial Scholarship Award) and awarded a total of $3000 to 

deserving college student applicants. We were able to repeat that same award in 2011 through 

2023. Through the generous donations of our supporters at events like the dinner dance, we 

hope to continue awarding student scholarships on an annual basis. 

Please consider a tax-deductible monetary donation. Checks should be made out to 

"CSPES" and in the memo line "2024 Dinner Dance" and mailed to: 

CSP Emerald Society  
P.O. Box 1953 
Meriden, CT 06450 

We would also greatly appreciate any item you wish to donate to our dinner dance raffle. 

The raffle prize drawings will take place during the dinner dance festivities. 

Take a moment to visit our web site www.cspes.org  

 

Your generosity is greatly appreciated.  
Sincerely, 

Rob Boroski 
CSPES Dinner Dance Coordinator 

 

http://www.cspes.org/

